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HOT SPRINGS, S.D. - Fall River County Courthouse and County Offices located at 906 N River St and 1029 

N River St will be closed on Tuesday, April 23rd due to work on water lines to those buildings.  

Offices affected: Auditor, Treasurer, Register of Deeds, Veteran’s Services, State’s Attorney, Clerk of 

Courts, Director of Equalization, and GIS.  The Sheriff’s Office, Jail, and Dispatch will operate as normal. 

Further information on the construction is available on the Hot Springs Urban Reconstruction page on 

Facebook.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/HotSpringsReconstruction

